
 

Commission Meeting 

May 7, 2024 

Augusta Corporate Park Utility Extension 

Department: Utilities Department 

Presenter: Wes Byne, Director 

Caption: Motion to approve Bid #24-173 for the Augusta Corporate Park Utility 

Extension to Gearig Civilworks, LLC and approve AUD Director or designee 

to execute all documents required to ensure EDA compliance.(Approved by 

Engineering Services Committee April 30, 2024) 

Background: 
This Project will consist of the installation of new water and sewer lines for the 
new businesses that are planning to build and currently building within the 
Corporate Park. The new water and sewer lines will meet the current demands 
that are needed for these businesses. 

Analysis: Cranston Engineering Group and Augusta Utilities Department have reviewed the 
bid submitted by Gearig Civilworks, LLC. The bid for construction services was 
deemed to be fair and reasonable by Augusta Utilities Department. 

Financial Impact: We have reviewed the bid from Gearig Civilworks, LLC and found it to be 
reasonable.  Funding in the amount of $2,851,348.51is available from accounts: 
G/L:507043490-5425410; J/L: 82300030-5425410 

Alternatives: No alternatives are recommended. 

Recommendation: Augusta Utilities Department recommends the Commission approve the 
Construction Services to Gearig Civilworks, LLC in the amount of $2,851,348.51 for 
the Augusta Corporate Park Utility Extension. 

Funds are available in 

the following accounts: 

Funds are available in the following accounts: G/L:507043490-5425410; J/L: 
82300030-5425410 

REVIEWED AND 

APPROVED BY: 

N/A 

 


